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I am not in favor of HB 2612. This bill is throwing Kansas schools under the bus. We should all find the courage to
support the truth. Especially concerning history. “We hold these truths to be self evident.” Ringing any bells?
This is Kansas not North Korea.
Please save our public schools from draconian ideas of a few, and return to the fair minded ideas of a great
generation.
Lynn Kinsman


Sent from my iPhone
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